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Good evening,

My family and I have been residents of Lake Edge Neighborhood for almost five years now and we love the new Pinney
Library across Cottage Grove Rd. I would appreciate the intersection of Cottage Grove Rd and Maher St. to be considered for
flashing crosswalk lights. I use this crossing multiple times a day and continue to have an issue crossing with my toddler and
dog. The reduced speed has done little to no change. I've heard of and seen one too many vehicle accidents on this stretch of
road. A proper crosswalk would give me and my family a sigh of relief that vehicles will notice us. I look forward to hearing
your thoughts and apologize for not being able to attend the meeting.

Best,
Emily Kuh
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